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Pius Knights
The newsletter FOR ST. PIUS X

COUNCIL #10332 PLAINVIEW, N.Y. 11803
MEETINGS 2
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THURSDAYS’ 7:30 PM ROOM #1

*WATCH FOR CHANGES*

13th DISTRICT July-August 2014
Editor-in-Chief D.D. James R. Albert, PGK

OFFICERS
Chaplain,
Fr. Chux Okochi

Grand Knight
Neil DeRosa
516 - 433 - 7634

Deputy Grand Knight
Robert Jurik
631-424-5905

Chancellor
Arthur Venezia, PGK
516 -752 -1332

Recording Secretary
Charles Josten,
516 - 935 - 6879

Warden
Bill Bullwinkel, PGK
516 – 681-1468

Financial Secretary
Anthony Corrente
516 - 390 - 8642

Treasurer
Philip Saglimbene, PGK
516 – 349-0120

Lecturer
Eugene H. Robinson,
516 - 681 - 7652

Advocate
Ralph Plaisance, PGK
516 - 799 -1559

Inside Guard
Victor E. Orlando
516 - 935 - 9483

Outside Guard
Tom Reilly
516 – 681-3754

Trustees
3 Yr. Tony Pierno
2 Yr. Ken Krogman, PGK
1 Yr. Ray Ludwig, PGK

Insurance Agent:
Jose Maldonado
(516) 765-0532

Grand Knight’s Message,
On June 1st , we held our annual Communion Breakfast. I would like to

thank Co-Chairmen Ralph Plaisance, and Anthony Corrente for organizing this
event. Father Valentine did our opening prayer and our Chaplain, Father
Chux was also there. Our guest speaker this year was Sister Rosemary who is
the Spiritual Leader of the Columbiettes. Sister's talk was very inspiring to all of
us. We presented her with a check and bouquet of flowers. Our DD Jim Albert
said a few words and jokes. (He never leaves home without them.) The
recipients of this year’s Knight of the Year awards were Robert Jurik and Sal
Manziello. Bob is the Chairman of our monthly Food Drive, Tree Lighting
Ceremony, and Memorial Day Parade. Sal Manziello, a Knight for over 20 years,
is always there to help with the Breakfasts, Recruitment Blitz (at all Masses), and
he recently won a raffle from the Nassau Chapter and donated 30% of his
winnings to the Council. Congratulations to both Brother Knights.

Our Parish Golf Outing was held June16 at the Brookville Country Club.
This year's event had 106 Golfers and 80 Dinner guests. I want to thank all
Brothers who golfed and all Brothers and their families who attended the Dinner.
I have to also thank the Columbiettes who wrapped all the raffle prizes, there
were 130 raffle prizes. Your support in the form of Ads for the Journal, Golfing,
Dinner and buying raffles made this event very successful

I am happy to announce the Knight at the Races was well attended. We
raised $1350.00 for the flooring in Madonna Hall. A check was given to Father
Valentine in that amount. I would like to thank my co-chairman Peter Ensmenger
for his guidance and suggestions in organizing this event. Brothers Dom Sala,
Anthony Corrente, Nick Hart, Gene Robinson, Sal Manziello, Steve Currio, Pete
Perone, DD Jim Albert and Bob Jurik must also be recognized for all their
assistance with this event. Thanks also go to Columbiette Erica DeSena, for
making the delicious Crumb Cake dessert, and Trish Hart, for making the
Sausage & Peppers and Roasted Vegetables and Brother Anthony Pierno for
making the Meatballs. A very special thank-you to fellow Knight Dario Rossi,
who was our Master of Ceremonies for the event.

Summer is finally here our next event is the Family Picnic on August 10,
at the Plainview Community Park 12-5PM, look in the newsletter, bulletin for
more info. We are having our parish feast on August 27-31 this year. Brother
Knights are always in the forefront volunteering to chair committees or help
out. Brother Sal Spano is bringing back the St. Pius X Cafe, and Brothers Ralph
Plaisance, Mel Leone and Artie Venezia are running the Casino, Gene Robinson
- Security, and Anthony Corrente -Accounting. Brothers, we need help with all
these committees, please volunteer to help out. We need your support.

Fran and I wish you all a Happy and Safe Summer,

Grand Knight Neil DeRosa
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New Haven, CT.

Supreme News

www.kofc.org

State leaders from across
three continents gathered in
New Haven, Conn., on June
11th for the annual
Organizational Meeting of
Knights of Columbus State
Deputies. The five-day meeting
began with an evening dinner
banquet, where state deputies
and their wives shared food
and conversation with their
colleagues from around the
globe.

“STATE
COUNCIL

NEWS”
OFFICERS OF THE NEW YORK

STATE COUNCIL 2014-2015
STATE DEPUTY

CARMINE V. MUSUMECI
STATE SECRETARY

DR. CHARLES ROBINSON
STATE TREASURER

JOHN JOSEPH
STATE ADVOCATE
FRANK BAGLEY
STATE WARDEN

ROBERT WEITZMAN

”JOIN US” UPCOMING MEETINGS & EVENTS:
July 3rd Officer’s Meeting THURSDAY 7:30PM Room#1
July 4th Happy Birthday “America the Beautiful !”
July 8th District Meeting Joseph Barry Council 8:00PM
July 10th Thursday Regular Council Business Meeting Room #1 7:30PM
July 18th Nassau Chapter Meeting 8:00PM Lady of the Island 8:00PM
July 24th No Council Meeting Summer Schedule
July 26th & 27th C&B Sale at Church
August 7th Thursday Officers Meeting Room #1 7:30PM
August 10th FAMILY PICNIC PLAINVIEW-OLD BETHPAGE PARK
August 12th District Meeting Joseph Barry Council
August 14th Regular Council Business Meeting Room #1 7:30PM
August 15th Nassau Chapter Meeting 8:00PM Powell Council, Uniondale
August 21st No Council Meeting Summer Schedule
August 27-30th ST. PIUS X CHURCH FEAST

HAVE A SAFE AND HAPPY SUMMER!

DATES MAY CHANGE

DUE TO CONFLICTS

The Nassau Chapter Website is:

http://www.nassauchapterkofc.org/

OFFICERS OF THE
NASSAU CHAPTER

2014-2015

Chaplain Fr. Rudyferio Pesongco
President Stephen Driscoll
Vice President Mike Galgano

Secretary Ted Newkirk
Treasurer Artie Venezia

CONGRATULATIONS
TO THE NEWLY

ELECTED OFFICERS
www.newyorkknights.com
m
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GK NEIL DEROSA

DGK BOB JURIK

CHANCELLOR
ARTHUR VENEZIA,PGK

FINANCIAL SEC.
ANTHONY CORRENTE

ADVOCATE
RALPH PLAISANCE, PGK

PGK, FDD, PFN,

INSIDE GUARD

VICTOR ORLANDO

OUTSIDE GUARD

TOM REILLY

ST. PIUS X
COUNCIL #10332

WARDEN
BILL BULLWINKEL

PGK

REC. SEC.

CHARLES JOSTEN

TREASURER
P.SAGLIMBENE ,PGK

LECTURER

EUGENE ROBINSON

TONY PIERNO

3-YR. TRUSTEE

KEN KROGMAN, PGK

2-YR. TRUSTEE

RAY LUDWIG, PGK

1-YR. TRUSTEE

OFFICERS
Columbian Year

2014-2015

Not All Men Can Lead
Not All Men That Can Lead

Choose To Lead

But Those Men That Can Lead And Do
Are BLESSED !

13TH DISTRICT

DISTRICT DEPUTY

JIM ALBERT, PGK

INSTALLATION
CEREMONY

SEPTEMBER 20TH
MADONNA HALL

6:30PM
BRING THE FAMILY HOME OF THE “PIUS KNIGHTS”

Chaplain Fr. Chux Okochi
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Wednesday August 27th to Sunday August 31st
Please contact Committee Chairmen:
Neil DeRosa at: 516-433-7634 or nderosa@syf.com

Arthur Venezia,PGK at: 516-752-1332 or lamusiceast@aol.com
Eugene Robinson at: 516-302-7080 or gene-pax@live.com

Our Church needs all Council Members and their Families to help
out! Call and Volunteer! We need your help!
If you can’t volunteer come down and support a most important
“Church Fundraiser” for St. Pius X Church!

CASINO, RIDES FOR THE KIDS, GREAT FOOD!

HELP

US !
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HAPPY BIRTHDAY TO:
Kal Toth 7/28, Frances Manziello 8/20, Mary
Lou Mascolo 8/10, Audrey Coyne , Joseph
Panacciulli 8/9, Addie Motta 7/7, D.D. Jim
Albert 8/19

HAPPY ANNIVERSARY TO:
Jane and Joe Kosiba 7/25/59 (55th),
Michael and Eleanor Pastier 8/30/58 (56th),
Jim and Maryanne Brennan 8-17-1969 (45th)

“KNIGHTS IN NEED”
Sal Mascolo, PGK (2),
Larry Herbst,
Walter Priestly,
Mario Saraceno,
John Heilig,
Michael Yaccharino
Dr. Nicholas Gargioulo

Remember

them in your

prayers.

Conference Chairman
Anthony Ippolito and the
Nassau Conference attended
the June 23rd Nassau Board
of D.D.’s Social closing out

another successful
Columbian year!

A great time was had by all!

CONGRATULATIONS
PAST GRAND KNIGHT AND OUR

CURRENT CHANCELLOR ARTIE VENEZIA WAS
RECENTLY RE-ELECTED TREASURER TO THE
NASSAU CHAPTER. GOOD LUCK ARTIE !

Don’t put off asking that fellow Parishioner, friend, neighbor, or workplace associate
another day! If they are a male 18 years of age or older and a Practical Catholic they are
eligible to join the already 1,800,000 Knights of Columbus. If you need an application
form just ask me and I’ll send one out. Membership Director D.D. Jim Albert, PGK
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Right to Life
Children Lost since 1973

50,000,000 As reported by:
Center for Disease Control.

www.nassauknights4life.org
“Knights for Life”

Confirmed Soldiers of and for Christ
The “Knights for Life” has been in the

forefront in the struggle for Human Rights, Civil

Rights, The Rights of Conscience and keeping the

public informed on Federal, State and Local

Governmental events. Remember, tyrants and bad

Government succeeds when good men do nothing.

My Spiritual Leader reminds me, “Silence always

aids the oppressor, not the oppressed! Please

encourage people to register and vote!

William McCaffrey July 5, 1990 Frank Langilotti August 1, 1996
Joseph McNamara July 18, 1991 Rocco Marino August 7, 1997
Philip Nolan August 9, 2002 Victor P. Zoda July2, 2012

Daniel W. Barber August 12, 2012

Please remember our Brothers who have gone before us and sleep in Christ.

The new “Field Agent” for
St. Pius X Council #10332
is now:

Jose Maldonado
Charlie Needs

Contact Recording Secretary and

Usher Coordinator Charlie Josten

HOME: 516-935-6879
E-MAIL:charles.josten@gmail.com
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Chris Bethe

RSVP

Brothers All,
Don’t forget to send a note of thanks and

encouragement to our new adopted Seminarian Chris
Bethge. Part of the requirements of the Refund
Sponsor Vocations Program is to stay in touch with the
Seminarian. Thank him for his vocation!

A permanent plate with Chris Bethge’s name has

been affixed to the RSVP plaque located in our Council

showcase. Subsequent seminarians will be affixed.

Also, a photo to memorialize Father Dolphy Monteiro is

on display with the plaque. The Council’s RSVP program

was started in his memory

Contact Information:

St. Joseph’s Seminary (Dunwoodie)
201 Seminary Avenue

Yonkers, N.Y. 10704-1896

YOUR BISHOP WALTER P. KELLENBERG
D.D. ASSEMBLY #728

THE NEW OFFICERS
2014-2015 COLUMBIAN YEAR

Faith Navigator: Phil Baumgartner
Faithful Captain: Matthew Buttaro
Faithful Pilot: Tim Rogers
Faithful Scribe: Wilbert Bake
Faithful Comptroller: Charles Prancl
Faithful Purser: John Klos
Faithful Admiral: Harold Loomis PFN
Faithful Inner Sentinel: Greg Schmitt
Faithful Outer Sentinel: Peter Accardi
Faithful 3-Year Trustee: William McGough PFN
Faithful 2-Year Trustee: Jim Posillico PFN
Faithful 1-Year Trustee: Mike Galgano PFN
Color Corp Commander: Jay Abbondondelo

CONGRATULATIONS !

LAST YEAR !

THE INSTALLATION OF THE NEWLY ELECTED OFFICERS
FOR 2014-2015 COLUMBIAN YEAR WILL TAKE PLACE

ON

SATURDAY SEPTEMBER 20TH
IMMEDIATELY FOLLOWING THE 5:00PM MASS
IN “MADONNA HALL”. THERE WILL BE A LIGHT

REPAST FOLLOWS THE CEREMONIAL.
BRING YOUR FAMILY !

INSTALLATION of OFFICERS

ST. PIUS X COLUMBIETTES

NEED YOU! CONTACT

President Susan Corrente

516-390-8642. JOIN US !
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E-Mail
saves the

Council much

needed Funds.

E-Mail is FREE! U.S. Mail costs the
Council much needed funds. If you
have an E-Mail Address please
send it to the Editor and He’ll put
you on the Electronic Mailing List

for the “Pius Knights”
Newsletter.

THANKS!

Late-19th century Connecticut was marked by the growing prevalence of fraternal benefit societies, hostility toward Catholic
immigrants and dangerous working conditions in factories that left many families fatherless. Recognizing a vital, practical need in his
community, Father Michael J. McGivney, the 29-year-old assistant pastor of St. Mary’s Church in New Haven, Conn., gathered a
group of men at his parish on Oct. 2, 1881. He proposed establishing a lay organization, the goal of which would be to prevent Catholic
men from entering secret societies whose membership was antithetical to Church teaching, to unite men of Catholic faith and to
provide for the families of deceased members. As a symbol that allegiance to their country did not conflict with allegiance to their faith,
the organization’s members took as their patron Christopher Columbus — recognized as a Catholic and celebrated as the discoverer of
America. Thanks to Father McGivney’s persistence, the Knights of Columbus elected officers in February 1882
and officially assumed corporate status on March 29.In addition to the Order’s stated benefits, Catholic men
were drawn to the Knights because of its emphasis on serving one’s Church, community and family with virtue.
Writing in The Columbiad in 1898, a year before he was elected supreme knight, Edward L. Hearn wrote that a
Knight should live according to the virtues of loyalty, charity, courtesy and modesty, as well as “self-denial and
careful respect for the feelings of others.” Fraternity and patriotism were added to the Knights’ founding
principles of charity and unity in 1885 and 1900, respectively.

PART #1 In A Series

St Pius X R.C. Church

Don’t Forget To Have Fun!

Please contact Grand Knight neil DeRosa and tell him you want to help out.
He will give you times available for the Raffle Drive. Call: GK Neil DeRosa at::

CELL: 516-280-0033 or E-MAIL: nderosa@syf.com
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COUNCILS OF THE
13TH DISTRICT

JOSEPH BARRY COUNCIL #2520
MERCY/LAMB COUNCIL #5723

ST. PIUS X COUNCIL #10332
HOLY FAMILY COUNCIL #11227

SIGN OF THE CROSS COUNCIL #11254
Brothers All,

Welcome to the “New Columbian Year” 2014-2015. The 13th District has a new look and we are looking
good! We say good-bye to Westbury and Msgr. Delaney Councils and say hello to “Holy Family”. The 13th has
shrunk back to 5-Councils and that is where it should be. I look forward to working with the “New” Grand Knights
and those continuing on as the leaders of their Councils. The 13th has always been a healthy, vibrant, and
relevant District. The Installations of Officers are being scheduled and I will be there with our District Wardens to
Install and participate in this most enjoyable task. There will be a C & B Fundraiser at the “Comedy Club” on
evening July 17th. Please come out and have an evening of fun while supporting your Council and the K of C
Charities. The Indoctrination of State Officers and District Deputies will take place July 18th-20th at the Villa
Roma. The C & B “QuickStart” will be held and Awards for Councils who have shined will be distributed.

I want to wish each Council many successful programs and a bunch of new membership in the coming
Columbian year! Dolores and I also wish you all a Safe and Happy Summer.

Fraternally, District Deputy Jim Albert

DD JIM ALBERT

NASSAU COUNTY COMEDY FUNDRAISER NIGHT FOR C & B

GOVERNOR’S
COMEDY CLUB

July 17, 2014

Showtime is 8:00PM

Doors open at 6:30PM

Please arrive by 7:00PM

90 Division Avenue

Levittown, N.Y. 11756.RESERVATIONS AND TICKETS REQUIRED –RSVP BY JULY 8TH

FOR MORE INFORMATION AND TO BUY TICKETS CONTACT:

D.D. DAMIANO CORACI, PGK 1-917-696-3536 OR E-MAIL

dcoraci@yahoo.com or D.D. JIM ALBERT 516-315-9258
$20 -PER PERSON

PLUS 2- DRINK

MINIMUM
MUST BE 18YRS OR OVER

ST. PIUS X COUNCIL

GETS CREDIT FOR

3-C&B BOOKS @ PER.
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